
Coaching at BMX track 
 
 
Buntingford has been fortunate enough to be designated a Hub for Herts, this 
opportunity allows students to have access to specialist training at both beginner and 
intermediate level for BMX and cycling. This will mean in the Autumn term children aged 
7 to 14 will be able to apply to take part in the years training with specialist coaches.  
 
As a launch event, students will be able to attend a day's taster session on the 19th 
August and the links for more detail and applications are listed below. There are limited 
places for the taster day. It will be first come first served to attend this event, so please 
be swift if you think your child is someone who would benefit from this day. 
 

 
 
 


